
Summary of discussions with Chairman Gunn, Commissioner Jarrett, Andy Zellers 

 

On various occasions between 4/20/12 and 5/16/12 – exchanged emails with Chairman and Andy 

related to Cintex and as a result of questions from Chris Nagus – KMOV.  Gathered information 

to assist Chairman in 4/23 KMOV interview related to Cintex. 

 

 Provided information from publicly available application, staff recommendation and 

Commission order 

 Provided applicable DR questions and responses 

 Provided a summary of activities related to Cintex (September 2011-April 2012) 

 Shared result of conversations with FCC related to process to revoke ETC designation 

 Shared information related to WI PSC actions related to interim and permanent 

revocation of ETC designation (unrelated company – just process) 

 Shared summary and copy of SEC lawsuit 

 Shared information related to emails from FCC stating Cintex did not have an approved 

compliance filing and was not eligible to receive USF funding 

 

On April 29 Commissioner Jarrett received an email informing him about KMOV allegations 

related to Cintex asking him to “Please coordinate, collaborate and cooperate on Federal, State  

and/or local jurisdictional levels in addressing these egregious concerns potentially impacting 

adversely the public's telecommunications, finances, policies, trust, confidence, and quality of 

life issues”.  Commissioner Jarrett forwarded to me and asked if I knew about it.  I responded we 

were investigating and I’ve been talking to Chairman and Andy and could provide more 

information.  He said it wasn’t necessary to provide more information since I was aware of it and 

we are investigating. 


